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4 November 2024 

 

 

Australian Stock Exchange 

20 Bridge Street 

Sydney NSW 2000 

Via email: tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au    

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION 

 

Great Divide Mining Limited (ASX: GDM) (the ‘Company’ or ‘GDM’) requests that the Australian Securities 

Exchange (ASX) grant an extension to the voluntary suspension of all the quoted securities of GDM to 

apply with immediate effect from the commencement of trading on Monday, 4 November 2024. 

 

The Company provides the following information in relation to this request in accordance with ASX Listing 

Rule 17.2: 

 

1. GDM is seeking an extension to the voluntary suspension pending the release of an ASX 

announcement in relation to a potential material transaction (Announcement); 

2. GDM requests that the extension to the voluntary suspension be put in place until GDM is in a 

position to issue the Announcement. The Directors hope to be in a position to request the lifting of 

the suspension on 11 November 2024; and 

3. GDM is not aware of any reason why the extension to the voluntary suspension should not be 

granted nor any other information necessary to inform the market about the voluntary suspension. 

 

This announcement has been authorised for release to the ASX by the Company Secretary. 

 

For further information, please contact:  

Craig McPherson, Company Secretary 

+61 416 010 684  
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